

17 September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

The DfE guidance on re-opening schools includes the following about face coverings in schools:

In areas where local lockdowns or restrictions are in place, face coverings should be worn by adults and pupils (in Years 7 and above) in areas outside classrooms when moving around communal areas where social distancing is difficult to maintain such as corridors.

This new procedure will start tomorrow. Please ask your child to bring a face covering to College if they have one. We do have some spares, and are urgently looking into ordering more, but do not presently have enough face coverings for the whole student body.

Students will not be required to wear face coverings in lessons or when eating lunch. If there is a medical reason why someone cannot wear a face covering, they will not be required to do so.

Thank you for your patience and support at this time as we seek to put in place safe and secure procedures so that students can continue to make exemplary progress through the curriculum.

Yours sincerely

Mr N Ogborn
Senior Vice Principal